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Dear Holly and Jim, 

0 Universityot Idaho 
College of Forestry, 
Wildlife and Range Sciences 

Publications Office 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 
Telephone (208) 885-6673 

Oct. 25, 1985 

Enclosed is a copy of the news release we worked on. I was a bit distressed 
that they changed the start, but I guess that is the breaks! I'm also including the 
story from the Idahonian that was printed from it. 

Are you ready to do some more? Beth Grubb of the "Idaho--the Magazine" would like 
to have a cover photo and feature on Taylor Ranch. I talked to Ed Krumpe about it and 
he said to write you first and see if you could send me some slides of some of the 
things they want. The magazine is coming out in November with a wildlife picture on 
front, s~~ don't want that. But Ed said he seems to remember that you have a 
beautifu et photo of the mountains, the airstrip and lots of scenery. Do you 
remember uch a shot, Jim? If so, if you could send it to me, I'd get it to Beth 
and you would have another credit for your portfolio. 

She would also like to have me write up a short story on you two and your life 
at Taylor, which I guess we'll have to collaborate on. I took some notes last summer, 
but will need more information if you two will cooperate. 

The story, along with one on Frank Leonhardy and his research would go in the 
January edition of the magazine. I'm working on that one up here. I could really use 
some photos from you, for example: 

1. Photos of you conducting research in the winter. 
2. Winter shots of the solitude at the ranch. 
3. Interior shot of the cabin that is being converted to the field lab. 
4. Exterior shot " 
5. Plowing the snow off the air strip. 
6. Meeting the mail plane in the winter. 
7. A good scenic or two of winter at Taylor. 

I will be trying to negotiate with Beth to see if there is something they can 
pay you for the photos, but who knows? A copy of published work at least helps 
when job applying and to get other jobs, so maybe this will be incentive enough. 

The photos and article would be featured in the January edition of the magazine, 
but the deadline for all of this •is November 10 so we need to get working on it pronto. 

~(ls it even possible?) 
Well, I better get this in the mail to you. Hope all goes well. Sure enjoyed 

working on the attached story with you! 

Sincerely, 

J ~ chett 
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